
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, July 11 , 2022 1:18 PM 
'Fred Brown' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Fred and Susan Brown. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/11/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04655-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20200226, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLcivici.s.see, FL323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Fred Brown <fredwbrown@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 1:11 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Just a belated thank you for not approving the sewer project on Palm Island. Given that our septic system is 
working just fine (and properly permitted) there was no need to replace it. Also the cost of installation and 
monthly fees are unnecessary for a service that we already have. The costs would have put a strain on us in 
addition to the cost increases of every other service (especially insurance - up 67%!. 

Again thank you for your actions. 

Fred & Susan Brown 
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